

22nd March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 9 Option Evening - 31st March 2022

Following our recent correspondence regarding the Year 9 Options process, I am writing to confirm the details of the options evening that will be taking place in school on Thursday 31st March.

The evening will consist of a presentation from key members of staff regarding the options process outlining the subjects that all students must take and the subjects that are optional. There will then be the opportunity for you and your child to speak with subject teachers and to a number of local colleges about their pathway after year 11.

To allow all students and parents to attend the evening, there will be two sessions and details of when to attend are outlined below:

Session 1 5pm - 6pm: Tutor Groups 9APA, 9DB and 9SSH

Session 2 5.45pm – 6.45pm: Tutor Groups 9CPK and 9SRE

Please arrive 5 minutes before the start of your session through the side door into the main hall, where you will be given your child's personalised pathway and will be able to collect the options booklet. Each session will start promptly as we want all parents and students to be able to view the subject information and speak to the colleges and so they can make informed decisions.

If you are unable to attend the event information will be on our school website: https://www.seahavenacademy.org.uk/parents/year-9-options and your child will be able to collect their option information from the school on Friday 1st April, after which the information will be posted home.

Students will be required to submit their option choices by Friday 15th April through the following link:

https://forms.office.com/r/x640b2ZjzQ

I look forward to seeing you all on the evening.

Yours sincerely

Christopher Storey
Director of KS3



Seahaven Academy
Haven Way
Newhaven
BN9 9TD
t 01273 517601
f 01273 611182
e office@seahavenacademy.org.uk